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Farmington Senior Citizens 4-17-23 

 

April 17, 2023 

 

Meeting number 884 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:00 PM on Monday, 

April 17, 2023, by President, Gary Weidenborner.  19 members and two guests were present.   

 

Pam Miller from the Legacy at Fairways brought cookies and information on The Taste of Legacy 

Event on May 19 at the Legacy at Clover Blossom.  She also shared the May calendar and other 

events.  She will be retiring this week so we will meet a new representative soon. 

 

Then we enjoyed are dish-to-pass luncheon.   

 

After lunch, our other guest, Michelle Finley, Farmington Town Clerk shared information about the 

services provided by the Town Clerk’s Office and work planned for the Town of Farmington.  She 

shared pamphlets about the town offices, recycling dates, and free rabies clinics. 

 

After her presentation, President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting. 

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the April 3rd meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of March 6, there is $443.16 in the Treasury.  Anyone interested in being 

Treasurer for Farmington Seniors should speak to Gary. 

 

Birthday:  No new birthdays. 

 

Anniversary:  We sang Happy Anniversary to Barb and Gerry Millard for their 53rd anniversary.   

 

Sunshine Report:  No update. 

   

Entertainment:   

• Vice President Ruth Weidenborner has arranged for Victoria from the Cooperative Extension 

to present a program on “Full Care of House Plants” in the fall. 

• The Victor Central School Senior Citizen’s Ball is scheduled for Saturday, May 6th.  A 

reservation is required. 

• The presentation on the Paranormal was postponed due to an injury suffered by the presenter. 

• Later in the year, there will be a presentation on UFO’s. 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business:   

• Kathy Wagner will get pepperoni pizza for the May 1st meeting/ 

• Andrea Sidare and Lynn Doyle will bring desserts to the next meeting. 

 

Town of Farmington update by Gary Weidenborner:   

• Gary Weidenborner reminded members there is an outdoor fire band in place until the end of 

May.  The Fire Department has responded to several grass fires. 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Karen Stratton won $10 in the 50/50 raffle. 

 

Jerry Annesi shared some funny stories.  
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There were dominos after the meeting. 

  

President Gary Weidenborner closed the meeting about 1:10 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


